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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Mono County Seeks Feedback on Local Priorities  
Residents Encouraged to Participate in Strategic Plan Community Survey 

 
 
MONO COUNTY, Calif. (DECEMBER 15, 2021) – Mono County is currently updating its Strategic 
Plan, and seeking input from residents and stakeholders to guide the process.  The Strategic Plan 
is rooted in the organization’s Mission, Vision, and Values – the underpinnings which describe 
why and how the county does what it does.  The goal of the update is to further align local 
governmental priorities with overarching initiatives that guide the tactical work efforts of each 
department. 
 
“We encourage everyone who has a stake in Mono County to participate in this important 
survey,” stated Jennifer Kreitz, Chair of the Mono County Board of Supervisors.  “Your input is 
extremely valued, and as public servants we want to ensure that our efforts are aligned with the 
appropriate priorities as identified by our residents and stakeholders.” 
 
Mono County has released a digital community survey to solicit input from residents and 
stakeholders to identify their top county government priorities.  The brief community survey 
consists of five questions, and will be open for participation through January 28, 2022. 
 
The Mono County Strategic Plan webpage can be accessed here: 
https://www.monocounty.ca.gov/strategic-planning.  The Strategic Plan community survey can 
be accessed via the link in the shaded box at the top of the webpage. 
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